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Elmer, Linda

From: DQUIGLEY5@wi.rr.com
Sent: Friday, June 29, 2007 1:52 PM
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: Rivianna

Dear Linda Elmer, I did'nt realise that the hearing on July 3rd would deal specifically 
with a height variation. It is not my wish to derail a developement because of demensions 
alone. Since that is what this hearing specifically addresses, I am not opposed to a 
variation of massing.  I'll repeat what I wrote earlier and that is there needs to be a 
master plan for the Walker's Point/5th Ward river frontage and surounding neighborhoods. I
am not opposed to tall buildings if they fit into a future masterplan. There has been a 
mish-mash of cheep looking architecture built on the south side of the river and that is 
what should be avoided. Quality architecture of varying dimension is what is desired. 
Since the hearing is specificaly about the height, I do not object. Please forward this to
committee members. Thank you 
again, Douglas Quigley    


